
Item 8 

 

 November 12, 2014 

To: LAFCo Commissioners 

From: Martha Poyatos, Executive Officer  

Subject: Legislative Report 

Attached is the CALAFCO legislative report on the status on bills of interest to LAFCos. Of note is 
that the two bills (AB 1521 and SB 69) that would have increased vehicle license fee (VLF) 
subventions to cities that have incorporated or annexed inhabited territory in the last five years 
were vetoed by the Governor on September 28, 2014 because of the impact to long-term 
general fund costs. CALAFCO and this Commission had sent letters urging the Governor to sign 
these bills. 

Chaptered bills include several regarding locally based groundwater management systems, one 
adding joint power authorities (JPAs) to the agencies required to comply with information 
requests from LAFCos, a bill with “clean-up” provisions to various sections of the Cortese Knox 
Local Government Reorganization (CKH) Act, and several bills concerning reorganization issues 
in individual counties. 

Staff will be prepared to respond to questions at the November 19th regular LAFCo meeting. 
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